
Dear DKZ Families,
Spring is just around the corner, and we are excited to welcome the
new season with fresh opportunities for learning and growth! March
is a wonderful time of year as we watch the world around us
change, and our little learners continue to blossom.
This month, we have several exciting activities planned, including
our first ever family skate night, Spirit week (Celebrating Dr. Seuss's
birthday) and our annual Night at the Museum and art exhibit. We
also want to take a moment to recognize our incredible teachers and
staff for their dedication to creating a nurturing and engaging
environment for your children each day.
As always, we appreciate your continued support and partnership. If
you have any questions or feedback, please don’t hesitate to reach
out. Thank you for being part of our DKZ family!
Sincerely, Kara Eddington

March Newsletter
Monthly Events @ a Glance

March 3rd- Groovy Family Skate Night
Free admission from 4:30-6:30 pm , Skate as long as you want

March 3-7th -School Spirit week (Dr. Seuss)
March 11th- Close @ 5:00 for Professional Development

March 17th- Dress in green St. Patrick’s Day
March 26th-   Night at the Museum 5:00-6:00pm

See March Calendar on page 4 for more details



March Newsletter
Exciting News for Parents of Future Kindergarteners!

It's time to sign up for our 2025-2026 Kindergarten year! 
Ms. Melanie is already excited to start planning for next year's class and

looks forward to welcoming your child!

Please see the

front desk to sign

up and for more

Informtaion!



March Core

Value:

Mindfulness

Monthly Curriculum
Exploring Museums 

This month we will offer a hands-on,
immersive learning experience about history,
art, science, and culture. They children will
engage with interactive exhibits, discover
stories from the past, and develop critical

thinking and curiosity. Museums spark
creativity, encourage questioning, and

provide real-world connections to what they
learn in the classroom. Whether observing

ancient artifacts, learning all about
dinosaurs, experimenting with science

displays, or admiring works of art, children
gain a deeper understanding of the world

around them in a fun and meaningful way.

Employee Celebrations
Teacher Anniversary
 Join us in congratulating our

incredible teachers on their work
anniversaries!  Their dedication,

passion, and love for teaching make
DKZ Children's Classic such a special
place for our children to learn and

grow. 

Melanie Jenkins 25 years

Happy March Birthdays
Cheyanne Moran- 25
Christie Denton- 28




